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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has extended 

festival greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the auspicious occasion of 

Onam. He also conveyed good wishes to people of Kerala, Tamil Nadu and 

Karnataka, especially those serving in the State. 

In his message to the people on the occasion, the Governor said that Onam, which 

heralds the beginning of the harvest season, gives an opportunity to all to express 

gratefulness to the farmers for their contribution to the economy. The festival brings 

the families scattered in distant places to an annual get-together reflecting the strong 

family bondage and at the same time, it also provide all an occasion to showcase the 

rich cultural heritage.  

The Governor wished that the festival, which is celebrated with joy and enthusiasm 

in traditional flavor, ushers-in peace and prosperity in the Society. 
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